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Sherpa Kids & A Lust for Life

Our Charity of Choice for 2024 is A Lust for Life, supporting primary school children
in Ireland with their mental health. Like ours, their ultimate goal is to reach every
primary school pupil in Ireland with their bespoke programmes. Our purpose aligns
closely with this multi-award-winning charity, and we feel passionate about helping
them make a difference in so many children’s lives.

You can help us in our mission across Sherpa Kids to do that. We aim to raise a
whopping minimum of €75000 through various exciting fundraising events
hosted by the Sherpa Kids team this year.

We're asking parents to add just €0.50c to their weekly Sherpa Kids bill. By
donating and participating in the Sherpa Kids fundraising initiatives, you play a
crucial role alongside us in making history for primary school children in 2024.

Your support helps facilitate young minds in becoming effective guardians of their
mental well-being, shaping them into future leaders who will help drive our society
towards a brighter and better future.

Please contact Richard to info@sherpakids if you have any questions or concerns
and our team will more than happy to assist you!
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https://www.sherpakids.ie/a-lust-for-life/

